Addendum to Fair Oaks Rotary Foundation Board Meeting, May 22, 2019

At the 12/15/18 FORF Board Meeting Bruce Hagel was confirmed as the incoming President of the FORF for a two year term beginning 7/1/19 and ending 6/30/21.
At the 3/16/19 FORF Board Meeting Nick Broad was confirmed as the incoming Vice President of the FORF for a two year term beginning 7/1/19 and ending 6/30/21.
During the 5/22/19 FORF Board Meeting three members were confirmed as at large trustees for the same period beginning 7/1/19 to 6/30/21. These were Anne Browning, Marlow Simonetto and Shelley Mathews.
On 5/25/19 an electronic vote was taken with seven in favor of these new board members and zero opposed.
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